
From: Harry Fenner [mailto:Harry.Fenner@rendallandrittner.co.uk]  
Sent: 07 June 2016 14:29 
To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Hayley Law; 'Andrew Holmes' 
Subject: RE: 23 Prince Albert Road NW1 7ST 

 

HI Tony, 

 

1. We would also like to replace the windows to the rear staircase of the building 

apart from this it will purely be the apartments windows as Identified. 

3. Material for both existing and new are aluminium. 

4. We can confirm that  the proposed replacement windows will match the existing in 

terms of type,glazing pattern,proportions,shape,placement of glazing bars,opening 

method,material, colour. 

 

Regards  

 


